


VESTRY

March 2018:

The Core Team continues to meet and work on how to spread God’s word as well as how to encourage
people to join St. Bartholomew’s.

Erik Ticen has signed a monthly contract to be our communications consultant. He will be working closely
with the clergy and the Core Team. He will also be redoing our brochure as well as work on updating our
website.

Beginning in September, the Town of Tonawanda Community Crime Watch in conjunction with the
Town’s Police Department will begin meeting at St. Bart’s the first Tuesday of each month at 7:00 pm.

April 2018:

Please remember to send in your 2018 pledge card! While we understand the tax laws have changed
regarding donations, it helps the St. Bart’s Budget Committee if you send in your pledge card an dlet us
know your planned giving for the year.

The Core Team did not meet during March due to Holy Week & Easter. They will resume meetings in
April.

New Parish Brochure ~ A new parish brochure has been designed and printed for distribution. Please ask
to see one as well as share it with anyone whom you feel might benefit from receiving one.

Visitor Sundays ~ As on Easter, we will be designating certain Sundays in the coming months as “Visitor
Sunday”. This is a perfect opportunity for you to invite your family and friends to attend one of our
services as well as enjoy our Coffee Hour afterwards.

Northtown Pregnancy Annual Banquet ~ Each year St. Bart’s sponsors a table at this event. This year it
is being held on May 8, 2018 at the Adam’s Mark. If you are interested in attending, please contact Fr.
Ward for further details.

Church Directory ~ Because the last one was in completed in 2011, thought is being given to a new
church directory. It is hoped work on this can begin later this year. Further information will follow as
possible dates are determined.
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